ATTACHMENT A
sladeau@lowelltown.org

From: Pope, Eric <Eric.Pope@vermont.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 1:58 PM

To: sladeau@lowelitown.org

Cc: Morin, Shane

Subject: RE: Lowell Kempton Hill Rd. TH15 Str. BR#16 Grant App

Attachments: D9 - Lowell Structures FY 19 Application.pdf; D9 Lowell Structures FY19 Pictures.pdf
Hi Sandy,

Shane passed this on to me to answer for you.

The grant was officially submitted to contract admin yesterday, | have attached a copy of it for you: In terms of turn around between submittal and
approved/signed grant agreements, our experience this year has been 4-6 weeks, | have seen a few come be cleared quicker than that, but that has been the
average. All grant submittals need to be cleared by both our Archeological as well as our Historic Preservation departments before final approval is granted, so
that is part of the reason for the delay, however it usually is done in a timely manner.

As far as bidding the project out or just using the estimate you already receive, it is up to the town, we just ask that you follow the town of Lowell’s procurement
policies, whatever those may be.

Let us know if you have any other questions, have a good afternoon.

Eric Pope .
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